
Dropping Off 

We have noticed more and more     

people are stopping in the middle of 

the road to drop children off.  This adds 

to the congestion already on Tramway 

Road  and Neilson Road.   

Also a member of staff was verbally  

abused by a parent, as our staff     

member had stopped to allow children 

to cross the road safely. 

We ask all parents to be mindful of  

children on paths when trying to park 

on the pavement.  

 

 

 

All payments to school must be paid via 

ParentPay. School are no longer able to       

accept cash. Please ensure you have        

downloaded the app.  I f you require a letter 

please contact the school office. 

charles-ao@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk 

Year 6 Fund Raising 

Thank you for your support with Y6 
fundraising, they have already raised 
around £200, which is amazing. 

Next week is the final week if you 
would like to take part. 

This is the final weekend for Y6  
parents to purchase a school  
hoodie for their child.  If you 
would like your Yr6 child to receive 
a hoodie please ensure you pay via 
ParentPay over the weekend before 
it’s too late. 

OxWell Mental Health  

Survey 

All schools in Liverpool have been 
asked to take part in a mental health 
survey aimed at Year 5 & 6 children 
in  partnership with the University 
of Oxford. 

“By asking school pupils to tell us 
how they experience school life and 
health related issues, we hope to 
better understand what is happening 
to the mental health of young     
people, and to inform schools, the 
local council and their partners, how 
to provide pupils with the best    
support and guidance to keep them 
safe and happy. We also aim to gain      
insight into how adolescents view 
surveys like this, and how the school 
lockdowns impacted their wellbeing.” 
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Online Safety Information for Parents 

Last week I made parents aware of a game children have been playing.  There are a couple 
of apps parents can download for free.  These provide updates for parents as well as  
useful information about how you can keep your child safe online. 

Safer Schools App. The app is designed to support parents with information about how 
to keep children safe on the internet, as well of lots of helpful information and videos 
about some of the latest internet concerns.  There is also a specific section for KS2  
children 

Download the app /  Search for our school 

Enter the code:   KS2 pupils - 9342      

Parents/carers - 7440 

Sports Day 
 

Over the last two weeks, all of the children have taken part in Sports 
Day.  The children were organised into House groups with the aim to 
win the Sports Day Cup.  There were plenty of traditional events      
including egg and spoon race, obstacles and the favourite - sprints!.   

 

It felt very different to usual, 
as parents weren’t able to join us 
but there was plenty shouts of         
encouragement and cheers of    
congratulations from the      
children in other year groups. 

 

We will find out next week 
which house group was the 
winner! 



 

Class 

Attendance & lates 
for WE 25/06/21  

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

97.48% 

17 lates 

Reception 99.67%  

  3 lates 

Year 1 98.67% 

  0 lates 

Year 2 97.78% 

  6 lates 

Year 3  96.43% 

2 lates 

Year 4 95.94% 

 5 lates 

Year 5 95.93% 

 1 late 

Year 6 97.64% 

0 lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Time Keeping 

Please note that the school day 
starts at 8.50 am. The school 
gates are open from 8.40 am. 

Times Tables Rock 
Stars 

 

1. Alan Year 2 621,803 

2. Divine Year 6 223,549 

3. Tilly Year 5 162,391 

4. Hughie Year  155,766 

5. Kyle Year 5 141,367 

Year Group Leaders 

Year 1 Riley 12,910 

Year 2 Alan 621,803 

Year 3 Thomas G 133,067 

Year 4 Hughie 155,766 

Year 5 Tilly 162,391 

Year 6 Divine 223,549 

Whole School Leaders 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

11th June 

Reception Ida 

Year 1 Evie 

Year 2 Amelie 

Year 3 Mason 

Year 4 Hughie 

Year 5 Emily J 

Year 6 Matthew & Ella 

Pre-loved Uniform 

As we are coming to the end of the school year , if you have any uniform 
items that no longer fit your child, please consider donating them to 
school. Lots of families have benefitted from previous preloved uniform. 

Trousers / Shorts 

Skirts / Pinafores  

Jumpers / Cardigans 

Shirts 

PE Kits 

Summer dresses 

Coats 

Uniform can be dropped off at the school office or with a member of 
staff at the school gate. 

 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

25th June 

Reception Ciara 

Year 1 Leighton 

Year 2 Muhammed 

Year 3 Remaya 

Year 4 Sasha 

Year 5 Eve 

Year 6 Tallulah 


